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To:  
…. …., Chairman of ….

Cc:
….
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16th March, 2004

Subject: Request for information exchange

Dear …,

At the IEEE 802.11 January 2004 Interim meeting in Vancouver, Canada, we learnt of the creation of your project [project name] within European 6th Framework. We understand that your remit includes investigation into Wireless LAN technologies, such as the possible evolution of IEEE 802.11 technology.

On behalf of the IEEE 802.11 Wireless Next Generation Standing Committee, we would like to inform you that we have recently started a new initiative to develop a strategy for future IEEE 802.11 technology. We feel that this is an essential way forward for both the WLAN industry and future WLAN markets.

To this end, we feel that it is timely that we exchange information describing the possible scope of our WLAN evolution strategy to fully inform both projects as to what each others intentions are.

In the spirit of cooperation, we would also like to take this opportunity to invite representatives of your project to attend a future IEEE 802.11 meeting, so that a presentation of your project objectives can be given. We would also like to be able to reciprocate at some future point and explain the future goals of IEEE 802.11 standardisation to your delegates.

We provide the details of these meetings for 2004 below:

IEEE 802.11 Plenary Meeting

March 14-19th, 2004, Orlando, Florida, USA

IEEE 802.11 Interim Meeting

May 9-14th, 2004, Orange County, California, USA

IEEE 802.11 Plenary Meeting

July 11-16th, 2004, Portland, Oregon, USA

IEEE 802.11 Interim Meeting

September 12-17th, Berlin, Germany

IEEE 802.11 Plenary Meeting

November 14-19th, San Antonio, Texas, USA

We look forward to a close cooperative relationship with [project name] and seek an active participation of your delegates in our efforts. 
Best Regards

Stuart J. Kerry, Teik-Kheong Tan
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